JOE LOMBARDO Governor

TERRY REYNOLDS

Director

STATE OF NEVADA



VICTORIA CARREÓN

Administrator

PERRY FAIGIN

Deputy Administrator

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND INDUSTRY DIVISION OF INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS OFFICE OF THE ADMINISTRATOR

September 22, 2023

Republic Services Beatty Facility Bryan Greager General Manager PO Box 578 Beatty, NV 89003

Dear Mr. Greager:

I am very pleased to inform you of the exceptional achievement of Republic Services Beatty Facility in the field of occupational safety and health.

After considerable effort by the entire workforce and a rigorous review by the State of Nevada Safety Consultation and Training Section (SCATS), your worksite has received this agency's approval as a Star participant in the Nevada Voluntary Protection Program (VPP) for a period of 3 years.

Only 9 facilities in the State of Nevada currently share the honor of VPP recognition.

SCATS is pleased to work with and to recognize the men and women of Republic Services Beatty Facility for their commitment to workplace safety, and we appreciate the opportunity to award you the VPP Star status.

Respectfully, Victoria Canaan

Victoria Carreon Administrator